
  
 

 

Thank you for your interest in the 2015 Chesapeake Bay Bowl! Please answer the following questions if 

your school is interested. 

The deadline to complete this form is November 20, 2014. Complete forms can be emailed or faxed to: 

rfriesne@gmu.edu or (703) 993-2631 

Please understand that completing this form does not constitute registration and that only a limited 

number of teams (12) will be selected to participate. All teams will be notified of their status by 

November 22, 2014. 

The 2015 Chesapeake Bay Bowl will be held on February 7, 2015 at George Mason University in Fairfax, 

Virginia.  

*There may be a registration fee of $250 if your team is chosen to participate. The fee will be used to 

cover the expenses of the competition. 

**The CBB winner, who moves to the National Competition, will most likely have to pay their own travel 

expenses for the finals in Ocean Springs, MS from April 23-26, 2015. 

If you have any questions, please contact Richard Friesner, CBB 2015 Coordinator at rfriesne@gmu.edu 

Coach of Record’s name 

 

Coach’s preferred email address 

 

Name of High School 

 

http://logo.gmu.edu/allhireslogos.html
mailto:rfriesne@gmu.edu
mailto:rfriesne@gmu.edu


School Mailing Address. Please provide a second address if this is not your preferred address 

 

Preferred telephone number and best time to call 

 

Preferred fax number 

 

Would your team(s) require overnight lodging on Friday, February 6? (traveling over 50 miles 

from Fairfax, VA) 

Yes 

No 

Not Sure 

How many teams would you like to participate in the competition? 

 

Would your team be interested in participating in a Friday afternoon field trip, if one was 

offered? 

Yes 

No 

Not Sure 

Questions for the 2015 Chesapeake Bay Bowl Staff? 


